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I	am	making	this	submission	in	support	of	changes	to	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar.	I	
strongly	urge	that	IPART	select	a	fair	price	for	solar	that	recognizes	its	true	value	
in	terms	of	health,	environment	and	cost.	In	addition,	PV	is	saving	huge	amounts	
of	money	by	producing	electricity	at	times	of	peak	demand.	During	the	February	
heatwave	in	New	South	Wales	rooftop	solar	on	homes	and	businesses	across	the	
state	were	estimated	to	decrease	the	market	price	of	wholesale	electricity	by	
$888	million	over	three	days.		
	
Please	raise	the	feed-in	tariffs	for	solar	so	that	this	important	form	of	energy	
generation	becomes	an	even	more	obvious	choice	for	homeowners	and	small	
businesses.	
		
Thank	You,	
	
Tassia	Kolesnikow	
	
Tassia	Kolesnikow		
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